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The Chair − Northern Joint Regional Planning Panel
GPO Box 3415
Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Sir
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Department of Planning
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FEB 2012

Scanning Room

Development Application 2011/34 − Proposed Quarry on Lot 12 DP 582916 and Lot1
DP 366036, Parish of Stratheden

With reference to the above and your correspondence dated 1 November, 2011
regarding a request for Council to provide a supplernentary report to the Regional Panel
by 17 February, 2012, I respond as follows.

Council has been advised by the applicant that due to some delays being experienced
from their Consultants in addressing the matters referred to as outstanding, the
additional information will not be submitted to Council until 31 March, 2012. I therefore
advise that the timeframe as previously requested cannot be met by Council in providing
the supplementary report and request that the due date be extended to 30 April, 2012.

Yours faithfully,

G~AL MANAGER.
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